
6. TURNERS AND GROWERS INVESTIGATIONS INTO A POSSIBLE VARIATION 
 
 The Committee received a report from Ivan Thomson, Senior Planner, alerting them to the possible 

need for a variation to the proposed City Plan.  The variation would, if approved, alter the zoning of 
the Turners and Growers site from Business 3 to a zone which would accommodate a significant 
residential development and a range of other ancillary uses. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


